

August 25, 1998

John Sampson 5055 Moose Point Road Grand Rapids MN 55744

Dear Mr Sampson:

Thank you for your letter indicating your reception of KGHS-AM 1230.

Your accounts of our broadcast that day were accurate, we hope you enjoyed it.

This letter will confirm your reception of KGHS on August 21, 1998.

Again, thank you for your interest in our station.

Sincerely,

Box 591 .

KGHS/KSDM RADIO

LuVerne Walter General Manager

International Falls, Minnesota 56649 Phone: (218) 283-3481 • Fax: (218) 283-3087